
   

  

 

 

 

Telford & Wrekin Local Plan - Correspondence with Inspector 

Date: Received 7th July 2016 EiP library reference number: F1b 
 

Subject: Late Reps 
 
 
Details: 
 
The Inspector notes the Council’s view that the late representations should be 
considered as being ‘duly made’ and is content to proceed on that basis.  As such, 
and in order to assist the examination, he asks the Council to work with the PO to 
ensure that the comments submitted by late representors (as well as the contact 
details of the representors concerned) are included on the relevant spreadsheets 
and databases so that they are treated in the same way as the other 
representors.  The representors involved should also be informed that their 
representations are being treated as being ‘duly made’, if this has not already 
happened.  If you have any queries, please contact me via the PO. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


